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Alex Glushko

From: Cleburne Smith <cleburne@landplan.net>
Sent: Friday, October 05, 2012 1:32 PM
To: Alex Glushko
Cc: Dale Clark (dc@wcdevelopment.com)
Subject: RE: public hearing on McKinney T faire amendment P&Z October 9
Attachments: ProsperPortfolioS2.pdf

Alex, 

Please know LandPlan Development Corporation and it’s Prosper 1300 Acre partners wish to Register our Support for the 
Wilmeth / 1st street alignment. Attached is an exhibit showing LandPlan’s ownership along First Street (South side and 
North side tracts) all East of Custer Road.   

Thank you  

Cleburne

Cleburne Smith
Vice President Residential
LandPlan Development Corp.
5400 Dallas Parkway, Frisco, TX 75034
Main: 214 618 3800
Direct: 214.618.3802
Cell: 214 794 4004
Fax: 214.618.3830
E mail: cleburne@landplan.net
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Alex Glushko

From: Hulon Webb <Hulon_Webb@prospertx.gov>
Sent: Sunday, October 07, 2012 10:40 AM
To: Michael Quint; Alex Glushko
Cc: Lyle Dresher; Amy Piukana; Chris Copple
Subject: RE: Thoroughfare Plan Amendment - 12-157M
Attachments: McKinney PH.PDF; ThoroughfarePlanAug2011.pdf

Mr. Quint and Mr. Glushko,

Attached is a copy of the Town of Prosper Thoroughfare Plan in response to Public Hearing Notice Case #12 157M
received from the City of McKinney related to the proposed alignment of Wilmeth Road with FM 2478. As you will be
able to see from the Town of Prosper Thoroughfare Plan, First Street intersects with FM 2478 at the proposed location
of Wilmeth Road in McKinney. Therefore, Town staff is in support of the City of McKinney proposed Master
Thoroughfare Plan amendment.

If you have any questions or need any additional information, please feel free to contact me.

Thanks,

Hulon T. Webb, Jr., P.E., Director of Development Services / Town Engineer
Development Services
Town of Prosper
www.prospertx.gov
Main: 972.346.3502
Direct: 972.569.1098
Fax: 972.347.9006

PROSPER'S PURPOSE PROSPER IS A PLACE WHERE EVERYONE MATTERS

----- Original Message -----  
From: Michael Quint
To: dc@wcdevelopment.com
Cc: Alex Glushko
Sent: Monday, October 01, 2012 10:17 AM 
Subject: Thoroughfare Plan Amendment - 12-157M 

Dale

If you or someone else would like to record their opposition to or support of the proposed Master Thoroughfare Plan
amendment (realignment of the Wilmeth Road and its intersection with Custer Road), you can email myself or the case’s
planner, Alex Glushko (aglushko@mckinneytexas.org), and we will make sure that those emails are included in the
Planning and Zoning Commission’s and City Council’s packet for consideration. Should you have any other questions,
please don’t hesitate to let me know. Thank you, sir.

Michael Quint
Director of Planning
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